Hi! Welcome to the first "full" Cherry Chatter. As mentioned in
the first Cherry Chatter we are a group of interested residents -
Don Watton (Chairperson), Gill Sims (Treasurer), Bev Watton
(Secretary), Jenni Edwards (Advertising), Rob Walker (Editorial)
Til Meister (Legal Adviser), Pam Schubert, Tony Kent and others
who have assisted in many ways.

It is gratifying to see so many people and organisations wanting
to make use of our local newsletter. If you are involved with -
or know of - any other local clubs who have not been contacted,
please let me know - the service is free (and both "service" and
"free" are rare commodoties these days!).

Thanks to all the people who helped to organise or attended the
Trivia Night at the Hall. I had a great time anyway! Gramolas,
Schuberts and Arnolds all commented to me that neighbours only
seem to get to have a good yarn at community events like these;
so that in itself is a good reason to have them. At least we
know who our neighbours are, unlike some "plains dwellers"!

It convinced me again that this would have to be the best place
in the world to live - not that I’m biased.

ROB WALKER

P.S. Do you have a friend/neighbour who does not receive Cherry
Chatter because they do not have a letterbox? Please let me know
and we will leave two at your place.

khkkkkkkdkkhkhhxk

CHERRY GARDENS RAINFALL REPORT
FOR APRIL, 1992

Rainfall for April, 1992 75.8 mm
Rainfall for April, 1991 52.4 mm
Average Rainfall for April 75.2 mm
Rainfall to the end April, 1992 202.6 mm
Rainfall to the end April, 1991 94.0 mm

Average Rainfall to the end of April 173.2 mm

CHERRY GARDENS METEROLOGIST - MAX RICKS
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With the number of for sale signs on houses around Cherry Gardens
there is quite a number of people moving out of our area, and
also a few people moving in. To those who are moving on, we wish
you the very best for the future, and to those moving in,
welcome, we hope you enjoy being part of Cherry Gardens, please
come and introduce yourself at the local functions and feel most
welcome as part of our community.
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THE HOT SPOT — CFS NEWS

It is almost history now - remember last summer? Thankfully for
the CFS it was a cool and quiet one, with no fires in our
immediate district, although the Cherry Brigade did assist with
fires in neighbouring districts - one at Archery Park, Piggott
Range Road, another at Toop’s Hill and ground support aircrew at
Flinders Chase (K.I.). Since the wet weather began we have also
been called out to several traffic accidents.

Socially, the CFS remains active with a TRASH’n TREASURE at the
Hall on the 19th September and a MEDIEVAL FEAST NIGHT to be held
on 31st October, 1992 in conjunction with the Hall Committee. So
break out your calico, cambric and sack-cloth all you yeomen and
wenches for a merrie eve. If you would like to support the
Cherry Gardens CFS, but do not have time - here is a practical
idea: -

KEEP WARM AND SUPPORT YOUR LOCAL COMMUNITY
BY BUYING A CHERRY GARDENS CFS WINDCHEATER
* FEATURING CHERRY GARDENS CFS LOGO
* EASYCARE POLY/COTTON
child Size 1 - 6 ($15.00) Adult Size 12 - 18 ($22.00)
8 - 14 ($18.00) 20 - 26 ($26.00)
ALSO FOR ICE-BERGERS (OR NEXT SUMMER)
T-SHIRTS ($10.00, $12,00, $15,00)
AVAILABLE FROM JENNI EDWARDS Ph: 370 5788

During the week 29th June to 4th July the Cherry Gardens CFS
Social Club is holding its main fund raiser. We are sellng Bingo
Tickets at the Castle Plaza Shopping Centre and need your help.
If you can spare some time to help sell tickets please contact
either Rob Ricks on 270 2139 or Jenni Edwards on 370 5788

We thank you for your support.
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HALL NEWS

Welcome back to the Newsletter.

The social calendar for the Hall has commenced for 1992 - see
separate article on our recent very successful Trivia Night.

Other dates to mark on your calendar are the Trash & Treasure on
19th September. So clean up now and have a stall. Next is the
Dinner/Theme Night on 31st October. More details later.

Those who were at the Trivia Night would have seen the ceiling
fans in the Hall. With the Gas Heaters & fans there is no reason
for anyone to be cold at the functions from now on. Both of
these assets were paid from monies raised last year and the
Committee is most appreciative of all the support we received
last year.

Thanks 1s extended to those who came and worked so well at the
working bee. With walls cleaned windows cleaned and the store
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room neat and tidy so you can walk through it. The Hall looks
ready for a new lease of life. The Committee has always kept the
Hall neat and tidy but a good old working bee gives everything
that extra sparkle. Thanks everyone.

Xhkhkdhkxhhxkkkkx

CHRISTMAS DINNER

The next night of entertainment at the Hall is the annual
mid-year Christmas Dinner to be held on the 27th June, 1992. A
traditional Christmas meal will be served and all tickets will be
pre-sold at $16.00 per head. Tickets available from Bev Watton
ph: 388 2381, Rachel Brumby ph: 270 2153 and any other Hall
committee members.

The dinner will be licensed and numbers are limited so get your
tickets early.

kkkkxdkdhhhkxkhxkx

The Hall Committee wish to acknowledge and thank the local and
almost local businesses who kindly donated prizes for the recent
Trivia Night:-

COLLECTIONS BOUTIQUE, Blackwood
SPICK AND COLES CHEMIST, Blackwood
SKINNERS GARDENS CENTRE, Blackwood
THE BEEFOLOGIST, Blackwood.
FAIRLEY’S SHOE STORE, Blackwood
JOHNSONS’ MENSLAND, Blackwood

THE BLACKWOOD GREENGROCER, Magnet Shopping Centre
BLACKWOOD SOUND CENTRE

BLACKWOOD BUTCHERS

MY GOODNESS HEALTH STORE

JOHN GRANT, BP Oaks, Blackwood

FLEET STREET, Magnet Shopping Centre
MAGNET FRUIT MARKET

WOOLWORTHS

SUZIES HAIR STUDIO

EMPLOYEES OF CUNNINGHAM’S, Glenelg
RHEEM

BLACKWOOD HOUSE OF HAIR FASHION
STORYTELLER BOOKSHOP

MARSIAND’S MITRE 10

CORO VALLEY MEATS

COFFEE INN

PROTEA GARDENS

LADD’S SPORTS STORE

BELATR CELLARS

EDDY JACOBS

AND A NUMBER OF ANONYMOUS LOCALS WHO MADE DONATIONS

Thanks to all of you for a great Trivia Night. We urge all
Cherry Gardens residents to support these businesses who have
supported us.

PR
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FOOTBALL

The Thunderers Football Club has had a mediocre start to the 92
Season, although numbers at training have been pleasing, but the
amount of injuries is taking its toll on senior football. The
U/12’s have begun their season in fine form with 2 wins from 2
games. The U/17’s which is a first for the club after many lads
were too old for U/14’s (which was a first last year and played
off in the Grand Final) are not having a good start losing all
their games so far. The B Grade have started well winning 3 out
of the 5 games beating some of the better sides. The A Grade has
only won 1 game although narrowly losing a couple of games. The
next home games for Thunderers are on the 23rd May and 20th June.

NETBALL

The Netball has started for the 1992 Winter Season. At the
A.G.M. at the beginning of the year it looked as though we would
be able to field three seniors unfortunately by the time the
matches were due to start we had to withdraw one team. This left
the club with A2 and Bl Grades. The competition will be rather
competitive but I think both teams will be quite capable of
holding their own. If you wish to come and support either of the
teams please ring Janet Brumby (Sec.) on 270 3126. The first
half of the year A2 play at 3.00 p.m. and Bl play at 1.30 p.m.,
they then change over half way through the year. One of these
years we may be able to field junior teams, but they prefer to
play for the Schools and with their friends. Prior to matches
starting it looked as if we would have trouble finding an "A"
Grade Umpire but luckily a girl from Blackwood is willing to
umpire all season. Unfortunately this a most thankless job as
anyone who has umpired would know and those who do put the
whistle where their mouth is are greatly appreciated. Once the
season has progressed further we will advise you of their game
wins and premiership positions. Good luck girls and thanks to
those umpiring.

IRON BANK CHERRY GARDENS TENNIS CLUB

The IBCG Tennis Club had a pleasing 1991/1992 season with both
teams reaching the Grand Final, but unfortunately were defeated.

Oour traditional Div. 6 team did not lose a match in the minor
round, but could not match their competition in the Grand Final.
Grand Final team consisted of Toby Dobson, Steve Vink, Gary
Fielke, Joshua Phillips and Yvonne Vagg, Louise Goldsworthy,
Alison Haggart and Kerry Edmonds.

Oour Div. 4 mixed doubles team won the majority of their minor
round games, but lost against the stronger Onkaparinga side.
Grand Final players were Graham Bate, David Moulden, Rob Coat,
Geoff McCann and Jane Mitchell, Karen McCann, Di Morgan and Karen
Morgan.

Our most consistent players for the 1991/1992 season were
traditional Toby Dobson and Louise Goldsworthy and doubles Graham

Bate and Karen McCann.
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Our Club wishes to improve its fortunes of last season and is
seeking to recruit tennis players for teams in the higher
Divisions of the Hills Tennis League.

Could those interested in joining our Club pleaée contact Di
Morgan on 278 7988.

FhkikkAkxxxhkhkkxx

"I thank your Community Association for giving me this
opportunity to introduce myself through the Community Newsletter.

My name is John GRAETZ and I have been stationed at the Clarendon
Police Station since October, 1991. My area of responsibility
takes in part of Cherry Gardens as well as the Clarendon,
Kangarilla, Kuitpo and Prospect Hill areas. My boundary stops at
the junction of Cherry Gardens Road, Ironbank Road and Ackland
Hill Road. All areas to the south of this junction towards
Clarendon is my responsibility. Ackland Hill Road is covered by
Darlington Patrols and Ironbank by Stirling Patrols.

I live at the Clarendon Police Station residence, alongside the
Police Station and am available 24 hours per day, if required.

If I am not at home, or away from the area, the telephone will be
diverted to the Darlington Police Station and they will be able
to assist. I am the only Officer stationed at Clarendon and
cover both patrol duties as well as station work. Please bear
with me if I am not around when you ring or call in. If you need
to attend the Station for business it is preferable to ring first
and this may save you a trip for nothing. Blackwood Police
Station is also available to you, Monday to Friday, during the
day.

To date, I have not had a lot of Police work in the Cherry
Gardens area. You may think that a lot happens in your area, but
I have not been informed. You are my eyes and ears in the Cherry
Gardens area, so if you see or hear anything you feel I should
know, please don’t hesitate to call and let me know. If you see
a suspicious vehicle or person hanging around your house or the
neighbours, try to get a registration number of any vehicle and
let me know. Remember to always lock-up and to look-out as you
move around your area and together we will keep it the quite area
it appears to be. Coromandel Valley receives plenty of attention
from Criminals in relation to break-ins, and your area is just a
short trip up the road.

I consider myself to be fairly approachable, so if you have any
problems in relation to Police matters, give me a call. I will
do my best to assist you. Thanks for listening."

J.M. GRAETZ S/C 2670/3
CIARENDON POLICE STATION

Fhhkkhkxhxhkhkkxk

Thank you to all for your cards and good wishes for my 80th
birthday also to those who attended my birthday luncheon in the
Cherry Gardens Memorial Hall. H.J. JACOBS

khkxkhkkhkkkhxkkk
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DISTRICT HISTORY WORD SEARCH

In 1838 three men Edward Burgess, Henry FI--- and --AA- Jacobs
while searching for feed for stock east of Happy Valley found a
locality which looked promising. These three men cut a quantity
of what is now known as K----- 00 grass for their stock then

rested under a tree.

This tree was unusual as the fruit had the ST--- on the outside
instead of inside the fruit and as there were a number of these
trees around and they were similar in colour to the cherry they
called the place Cherry ----EN-.

Edward Burgess never lived in Cherry Gardens however later lived
in —-===-- DON. He arrived in South Australia aboard the
-ORO-————-- in 1837 and a neighbouring suburb was named after this
ship. Mr. Jacobs and his wife Elizabeth arrived in South
Australia in 1837 from the Isle of W---T. They resided for some
time on the banks of the river --RR--- and in 1838 South
Australia’s first white son was born to them.

The third man Henry formally of K--- England settled on what is
now known as CH---- paddock and resided there for many years.
These early pioneers cleared their land and won a livelyhood by
means of W---- and --TAT-- growing. Following these early
arrivals were the Broadbents who had arrived in South Australia
on the ship --FF--- with Governor ---D---SH. A number of
settlers soon followed these including Joseph Boothey, Joseph
Middleton Mr. and Mrs. John CH----- =

Mr. Chambers bred -OR--- on land locally known as The -U-. He

found an export market in I-D-- for stock and was also an
explorer in the Northern Territory. Early religious services
were held at the home of Mr. Field until 1849 when a chapel was
built by the Bible CHR-=------ and Wesleyan ----0D---S who had
amalgamated. This building is still being regularly used for
services and is the oldest Methodist Chapel south of Adelaide.
The first Post Office listed at Cherry Gardens was in 1851 and
the Postmasters name was Mr. John WH--E.

Up until 1882 the grounds of the Chapel yard were used as the
local ---ETE-- and the last to be buried there was Isaac -AC---
in 1894 one of the district founders. In 1882 the present
cemetery was opened and the first burials were Mr. and Mrs.
M---ERE-- of Scotts Creek.

Education of the children was done at a -RI---- school in the
early days until the first government school was built. Its
construction was of pug and then roofed with ----W. A F----- Ly

society the "Morning Star" Tent No. 6, Independent order of
Rechabites was established in 1861. The early meetings were held

in private residences until in 1894 the --CHA----- Hall was
erected.
The ----ATI-- Army established an outpost at Cherry Gardens

towards the end of the last century. 1In 1906 a Hall was built
where they held their meetings. The Great War of 1914-18 took
its toll on the district with many enlisted men losing their
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lives. As a tribute to their memory a --LDI--- Memorial Park was
established in 1923, a Golden ----- SS tree was planted for each
man lost. A ---SS of Remembrance was erected in 1935.

Solutions can be found in the table below.

D T A C HA MBETRTS S BNTGCTFA AAIUJIC A
S oA NUP?NEMTTLTETDTNA AUMGOTRTGOTCTF M
E I L oY J L S S PAGCGCTTTLTUDCNH I
H N DI HDTFOMUNXT BIHTGOT®RTGSTES OB V
M D CTUTHA AGOTFNTGCTRA AR ATRTEKTEQ S Y
P T S A A C O S SDUZG QG GTITET BTDTG G S U O T
A A XV B X Y EDNMUNA AST FT RTITETNTDTL Y
F Q M L F L ¢ P EUATZRTNTILTTTITF DR
P o BATJMUPRT ERTIN DTITG CUBTILSEN I E
J oT S c LDV AZETSTEA ATETUTNTGCTZPSET
S N T PR KOUOTLT S NDNTI KT FDMTL V R E
X F N AT XK EV CTT S S OTFTIETLTD S M
W H E A T MAT RTGONTRATPTEA ATNTFTEUJ L E
I L XK S PO HNTEJA AV VST FTILTDGOTXTAC
¢ M N ABJEOTG GTTWTT CRGOGSS CNHTF
H I N DM AT®RTGS HATUEHTILNTUDTL U S A 0 L
T o R R EN S F J PRIV ATTET BTPDB S T
D I L F T 0O S T S I DOTZHTTETDMTETDON 8§
C F X DJNTILJZXNJATCOTUBTS LV T JI A M

- Information in this word search can be found in the
following books:-
"Memories of Cherry Gardens and Ironbank Jubilee 1836-1986"
"Jacobs Ladder"

Those people who have an interest in the history of this district
can purchase these books from Margaret Jacobs ph: 270 2312 and
then read for yourselves the interesting history of our

district. All proceeds from the sale of the Jubilee book support
the Cherry Gardens/Ironbank recreation ground incorporated.

kkhkkhkhkkxkkkhkhkkkk
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CHERRY GARDENS SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME
FOR PRIMARY SCHOOL AGE

Monday 6th July Monday 13th July

Craft and Games Obstacle Race

Dough Moulding Scavenger Hunt
Cooking

BYO meat for BBQ lunch ‘
making damper and roasting BYO cut lunch

potatoes and marshmallows
Concert by children

Popping Corn for Elderly Citizens
Concert Preparation from Unity Village
$6.00 per day $6.00 per day

At Cherry Gardens Memorial Hall, Main Road. Between 9.00 a.m.
and 4.30 p.m. - time negotiable. Contact Margaret Jacobs ph: 270
2301 or David Sharp ph: 270 2655

dhkkkxxdxhhhxkkk

The Cherry Gardens Church on Hicks Hill Road as well as being the
only Church in Cherry Gardens, is the oldest Uniting Church
building south of Adelaide, having been there since 1849.

Services are held there at 10.30 a.m. each Sunday and visitors
and newcomers are always welcome.

It is intended to recommence Sunday School in the near future,
at the same time as services. Any parents interested on behalf
of their child/children are invited to contact Rob or Jane Linn
(388 2138) Doug or Mavis Schultz (388 2331) or Ray or Avis Dunn
(270 2175).

khkkxkkxkdkxhkkhkxkkkx

Thank you to those involved in putting on the "Trivia Night" and
to the sponsors, that made the night possible, also a hearty
thank you. Congratulations on your effort as it was allround a
very enjoyable evening. Rob Walker was anything but trivial as
he lead us through a night of music and laughs, and facts, that
covered every subject known to man, although we did not know the
answers, just answering was half the fun. So thank you again for
a job well done.

BOB RICKS

EEE R R LR R

A few weeks ago a Coro valley fellow, found he and his car upside
down and in a tree, while trying to negotiate our roads. The CFS
attended the incident and fortunately no-one was hurt, however,
it just goes to remind us all of how treacherous our roads are
and with winter with us now, even more so. For all our sakes
check your tyres and keep your speed down and please arrive home
safely

A word from your local CFS.

EEE SRR S SR
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R.I.D.E.R.

Riding for Individuals with Disabilities for.Enjoyment and
Recreation.

We would like to thank the people of Coromandel East and Cherry
Gardens who supported us with donations of goods towards our
Trash and Treasure fundraiser which raised funds to developing
facilities for our new venue now located in Coromandel East.

For further information regarding our groups activities please
contact Ann Grear on 388 2515 or Cindy Rushton on 270 5024.

khkkkkkhkkkkkkkk%

Alarm Clock why did you ring and wake me with your clanger. You
took from me the girl in my dreams. So I’1ll take to you with a
hammer!

khkkdkkxkhkhxkhkkx%k

HORSE CARE HINTS

* to produce a good shine on rubber boots, use a little
furniture polish from an aerosol

* to give a more professional touch to your rugs, add
your initials to the nearside corner. Either buy the
letters individually (from saddlers, needlework or
craft shops) or make your own by drawing a paper
template, pinning it on to a square of felt, and
cutting around it. You can then stitch it into position

* use a piece of baler twine to hang up a penknife or a
pair of scissors near to your supply of hay or straw,
ready to cut open the bales

* tie a knot in the end of your lead rope when leading
your horse, so that it does not slip through your
hands, Wear gloves too, so that if he tries to pull
away you have a better grip and thus avoid burning the
palms of your hands

* remove bot fly eggs with a disposable plastic safety
razor. This is far cheaper than buying a bot knife

B R R R

FRIENDS OF SCOTT CREEK CONSERVATION PARK
CALENDAR 1992

JUNE
Thursday 11th

General Meeting - Guest Speaker - Joan Paton
on the Birds of the Scott Creek Area

Sunday 14th - Weeding/Planting

JULY

Thursday 9th - General Meeting - Frogs with Margaret Davies
Sunday 12th - Weeding



AUGUST .

Sunday 9th - Weeding

Thursday 13th - General Meeting

Sunday 16th - Walk in Watiparinga Reserve at 1.30 p.m. led

by Enid Robertson

FOR FURTHER DETAILS CONTACT SUE SMITH ph: 388 2150

khkkkhkkkkkkkikkxk

WANTED TO BUY/SELL/EXCHANGE

FOR SALE : Red, XS-250 Yamaha. 37,000 miles, 1976. Going,
but needs TLC. Ph. 270 3685 for perusal. $350.00 ONO.

FOR SALE : Weatherwall Reverse Cycle Air Conditioner.
Heat/Cool Pump. Can be seen working.
Ph. 370 5788 for inspection. $900.00 ONO.

FOR SALE: "Choob" brand twin beds. Can be used as bunks or
singles. Safety rail included. Ph. 370 5788
for inspection. $200.00 ONO.

FOR SALE : 0l1ld style kitchen dresser. 3 leadlight front
doors at the top, solid doors on the bottom.
Ph. 370 5788 for inspection. Asking price $250.00

FOR SALE : History Book "Jacobs Ladder". Read about the
Jacobs family who were one of the Pioneer
families in Cherry Gardens. Books cost $10.00
each. Available from Margaret Jacobs Ph. 270 2312.

Shed space required to rent - dry storage area preferred. Please
phone Steve Chinner on 370 9544.

ADVERTISING through your local newsletter encourages local
support for your business. It is also cheap and with spaces
still available contact Jenni Edwards through Cherry Chatter Inc.
NOW to place your ad. The postal address is P.O. Box 234
Blackwood.

Wanted to buy/sell/exchange ads are also accepted. For a cost of
$1.00 per item your ads will be placed in the next Newsletter.
Send all ads to Jenni Edwards.

*khkkkdxhkkkkhkkkkx
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CRAIGBURN FARM

Craigburn Farm, is it just another farm or is it something special?

Many drive past it never casting a thought as to why it's there or what is
its future, it has been accepted as permanent open space.

Minda Inc. bought the farm in 1923 as an outreach from its Brighton
facilities and has used it to help some of its clients develop certain farm

and other skills.

In 1972 the Meadows (now Happy Valley) and Mitcham Council brought in

regulations to allow housing on both sides of Sturt Creek. I moved a
disallowance motion in Parliament at the time in an attempt to keep it open
space. Over recent years most of the land on the southern side suitable

for housing has been developed.

In 1985 the Minda Board sought to create a large amount of housing on the
north side, the Government sought to stop it by using powers under the
planning act. Minda countered this move by issuing a writ in the Supreme
Court.

This forced the Government to retreat and set up a committee to report not
later than October 1985, the report has never been made public but it
appears it was completed in 1989 or 1990.

The Minister has now released a supplementary development plan (S.D.P.),
which allows for up to 150 hectares, (350 acres) for development with
allotment sizes down to smaller than a tennis court. The balance of the
land, which includes most of the steep areas is planned to be open space.
There is to be a Government payment towards the open space but we have not
been told how much.

The Craigburn Farm is a magnificent property if bought by the people, i.e.
the Government, by 6 instalments of approximately 4 Million Dollars over
the next ten years, it will be a treasure that present and future
generations could always enjoy.

Through different bad management deals, our state has lost over 3,000
Million Dollars, by committing ourselves to Craigburn at least we have a
beautiful and valuable asset.

I encourage concerned citizens to rally at Hewitt Oval, Coromandel Parade
at 12 noon on the 27th of June. More details published later, in the
meantime view the project at the Blackwood Library and send letter of
concern to the Minister of Environment and Premier Bannon with copies to
your local member.

Whatever happens please do not criticise the magnificent work Minda does
for our disabled, they have a right and in fact a responsibility to get
full compensation for the property on behalf of their clients, our
disabled.

Our beef has to be to convince the Government that this beautiful open
space is too valuable to be destroyed so it must be bought for the people.

STAN EVANS
Member for Davenport
Telephone : 278 5844
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harmwood Furniture

JACOBS ROAD, CHERRY GARDENS
PH 270 1362
SPECIALIZING IN TRADITIONAL FURNITURE

Including - Tables and Chairs. Wall Units and Buffets. and Bedroom Furniture
Timbers used - Mahogany, Teak, Cherry. Solid Timber Tables

Custom made Furniture o Order Please enquire 270 1362
Visit our showroom in Jacobs Road, Cherry Gardens Martin and Judy Videon
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JEFF BURTON
24 HOURS ... 7 DAYS A WEEK

388 2268

¢ BLOCK LEVELLING
* EXCAVATING

* FOUNDATIONS

* SEWER & SEPTIC

e STORMWATER DRAINS
« SWIMMING POOLS d ‘
« TRENCHING ETC.

Vicks Road, Cherry Gardens, 5157

ADELAIDE HILLS

SOIL CONSERVATION SERVICE
"We Care For Your Land"”

e Dam Sinking e Gully Fill
e Contour Banking

e Road Making

PH: 388 2354 Brian Geue

NA.&P.J.SCHUBERT™.

EXCAVATIONS & GENERAL EARTHMOVING

R.M.B. 461 Cherry Gardens Road,
Cherry Gardens 5157

Phone (08) 270 3685

ACN 008 144 269

700 Cherry Gardens Rd, Cherry Gardens -

e Erosion Control
& Repair Work

CARTAGE CONTRACTOR
TIP TRUCK HIRE

KEITH BRUMBY
MAIN ROAD, CHERRY GARDENS

PHONE : 270 2153

=st. over 30 years

. @3iROBERT -
. NAeSSEDWARDS

. = (_\NEARTHMOVERS =

CIVIL AND INDUSTRIAL CONTRACTORS .

# B WHEEL LOADERS I SITE PREPARATION & DEMOLITION
% Bl TANDEM TIPPERS
Bl BACKHOE DRILL & ROCKBREAKER

RETAINING WALLS
W CRAWLER LOADERS

FAX 387 2689

MOBILE TELEPHONE SERVICE ‘
018 82 8059 or
018 81 5844
AFTER HOURS: 370 5788
or 3813934
. 15SCARBOROUGH WAY LONSDALE

B STEEL POST & CONCRETE/SLEEPER 4



